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EDITORIAL
Dear Colleques,

I would like to thank to all valuable scientists in the Editorial Board and those refrees who spent their valuable time for scientific 
contribution of this latest issue. The Turkish Journal of Obstetrics and Gynecology is now being evaluated by an Editorial 
Board of highest H-Index and Highest Google Scholar Citation İndex background in Turkey. Due to careful evaluation of the 
manuscripts and valuable know-how of the Editorial Board, refrees and contributors you will notice that scientific value and 
impact of our journal has become visible. This work of the Editors has increased the rejection rate of the journal from 36% to 
65% which has reached to International Journals with high impact factor. 

Our aim is to publish top quality manuscripts which have significant contributions to the scientific literature. The web page 
of the journal has undergone extensive revision and the new “Instructions for Authors” has been published. Please read the 
instructions carefully so that the evaluation process of your manuscripts will not delay unnecessarily. Our web page will be 
more interactive in the near future which will also have interactive education headings such as video description of operative 
techniques, providing national reference code for randomized controlled trials and discussion of research topic and statistical 
methods before starting a project. The other ideal for us is to provide a ground for multicenter studies and even a central server 
for those studies that will be published in our journal. 

All these activities are aiming to provide an area of knowledge sharing, standardization and improvement of patient care and 
skills of care providers in the field by experts. If anybody would like to participate in these activities please write a letter to the 
Editor in Chief with your CV and H and I index. 

Best Wishes.

Eray Çalışkan MD 

Editor in Chief


